
 

 One and One 
 

 

One Thing Going On 

 
UUs Reached Out in Love at General 
Assembly 
 
Last week was an exciting time for Unitarian Universalists, as delegates from 
across the country met in Providence, RI for our 2014 General Assembly (GA). 
At this year’s GA 5,000 UUs worshipped together, discussed and voted on the 
important business of our Association, and reached out in love. Delegates 
passed a resolution calling for divestment from fossil fuel companies, heard a 
moving Ware Lecture by Sister Simone Campbell, and celebrated reaching out 
in love with a WaterFire Public Witness Event. 
 
At the close of GA on Sunday, UUA President the Rev. Peter Morales and UU 
Moderator Jim Key issued a statement that read in part, “We are grateful for 
the continuing faith and generosity of you – our congregations, family, and 
friends. Your gifts of time and treasure show us exactly how Unitarian 
Universalism can make a real difference in our lives, our communities, and our 
world. Thank you.” 
 
Did you miss any of the exciting events at GA? You can be a part of the General 
Sessions, worship services, lectures, and workshops with GA on-demand video 
and transcripts. 
 
 
  

 

 

 

https://giving.uua.org/page.redir?target=http%3a%2f%2fwww.uua.org%2fga%2fvirtual%2f2014%2findex.shtml&srcid=4245&srctid=1&erid=1716570&trid=0bf40553-9533-4dde-872b-4cfd009ae387
https://giving.uua.org/page.redir?target=http%3a%2f%2fwww.uua.org%2fga%2fvirtual%2f2014%2findex.shtml&srcid=4245&srctid=1&erid=1716570&trid=0bf40553-9533-4dde-872b-4cfd009ae387


 

 

One Useful Tool 

Prison Ministry Resource 

 
Interested in a Prison Ministry in your local community?  The Lionheart 
Foundation has worked with numerous UU congregations to provide free 
training based on Houses of Healing, a book and guide that teaches emotional 
literacy for prisoners and at-risk teens.  Incorporating mindfulness, 
meditation, and forgiveness, thousands of prisoners have been empowered to 
heal and redirect their lives through this program.  The Rev. Christina Leone 
Tracy of the UU Church of Annapolis says “It has been a transformative and 
blessed experience for everyone involved.”  
  
And, did we mention the training is free?  And Online?  For more information, 
go to http://lionheart.org/prison/volunteertraining/ 

  

 

http://lionheart.org/prison/volunteertraining/

